
Call for a Special Issue in Quaternary International

In the follow-up to our Session ”Using the “multi-proxy 
approach” to detect landscape and environmental changes” 

held at the INQUA meeting in Dublin we would like to 
organise a Special Issue in QI named “Multi-Proxy at the 

Seas and Coasts”

To promote the „Coastal and Marine Processes (CMP)“ Commission of the INQUA to which our 
Session was associated we would like to open this SI to papers dealing with 

Marine, Coastal, and Deltaic topics

Please send us an email: annapint@web.de and seeliger@em.uni-frankfurt.de
including a Title, a List of Authors and 2-3 possible reviewers for your proposed paper until 

30.09.2019

Best wishes from Frankfurt and Cologne
Anna and Martin 


